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SCHOOL DISTRICT’S END OF YEAR FINANCIAL REPORTS
The Pineville Independent Board of Education’s 2019-20 End of Year Financial Reports are available for review. You may view the reports online on the Pineville Independent School Web Site.
The web address to view the reports electronically is www.pineville.kyschools.us. On the home page scroll to the bottom and click on 2019-20 Monthly Financial & AFR Reports. You will then see a listing of the financial reports that contains year to date data that can be viewed for the end of year 2019-20. These reports include: Unaudited Annual Financial Report, Unaudited Balance Sheets, and Vendor Expenditures.
Questions or comments about any of the reports should be directed to Anita Taylor, Finance Officer at 401 Virginia Avenue, Pineville, KY 40977 or by calling 606-337-5701 Ext. 155.


